
Rockville Canopy Replacement Project

August 2021

Overview
Metro will demolish and rebuild the aging concrete canopy structure over the  
Rockville Station platform, which needs repairs due to the progressive corrosion  
and roof leaks. As a result, Shady Grove and Rockville stations will be closed from  
Sept. 11-Dec. 4, 2021. Free shuttle bus service will be provided for riders at the 
closed stations.

Once the project is completed, customers will benefit from a brand new canopy, 
made with weatherproof glass fiber reinforced concrete (GFRC). Additional  
customer experience improvements will also be made to the canopy, including new, 
more efficient LED lights, an upgraded speaker system for station announcements, 
new digital screens for passenger information and new CCTV cameras for  
improved security.

Capital Improvement Program
The Rockville Canopy Replacement Project is funded through Metro’s 6-year,  
$12.3 billion Capital Improvement Program, which invests in system safety, reliability 
and the region’s economy. Metro’s capital investments are organized into six major  
categories, with this project part of the Track and Structures Rehabilitation category. 
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New Passenger Information Displays (PIDS)

Project Timeline*

*During the station closures, construction will occur 24/7.

Aug. 2, 2021 
Pre-construction 
staging begins at 
Rockville Station

Aug. 9, 2021
Rockville Station 
West Kiss & Ride  

Lot closes

Aug. 16, 2021 
Rockville Station bus 

relocation begins

Sept. 11, 2021 
Shady Grove and  
Rockville stations 

close

Dec. 5, 2021 
Shady Grove and  
Rockville stations 

 reopen

Learn more at wmata.com/rockvillecanopy




